
Parents Association Update October 2024 

Christmas Cards: We are delighted to announce that the children of Ballylinan N.S are currently hard 

at work designing personalised Christmas Cards. These cards will be professionally printed and 

available to purchase in packs of ten. Thanks to the school staff for helping to facilitate this exciting 

venture! 

Village Health Check: SETU (South Eastern Technological University) are commencing a ‘health check 

study’ of Ballylinan. Ultimately it is envisaged this will lead to a regeneration plan for Ballylinan. A 

‘Village Team’ is being set up with the task of assisting SETU. If any parents wish to be on the ‘Village 

Team’ please contact Geraldine on 085 2568581.  

AGM: Parents Association AGM will take place on Monday 25th November at 7pm. All parents are 

very welcome to attend 

 


